COMMUNICATION - C120
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)

Report No. 35, Items 4 & 5

From: Inna Panteleeva—Uretzki_

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 12:22 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; gila.martow@pc.ola.org

Ce: Marina Uret I - < G- I -

-IExternaI] Public Hearing Committee - July 13, 2020 (The Salz Corp, Mizrahi Constantine

Good afternoon,

Please review attached document for concerns raised by Vaughan residents and taxpayers in
advance of tonight's hearing regarding the construction of 12 residential apartment buildings in the
neighbourhood.

We are asking you to address these items in today's meeting. If we are unable to cover all the topics,
we respectfully request that you provide a timeline within which you intend to address the concerns.

Sincerely,
Inna Panteleev, on behalf of the undersigned residents



